
Camellia First Grade Orientation

Camellia Basic Elementary School

6600 Cougar Drive

Sacramento, CA 95828

Tuesday, August 30, 2022

1:30 pm

Cafeteria

Welcome First Grade Parents,

Come and meet your child’s First Grade teacher. We will talk about Camellia’s
policies and discuss the first day of school procedures (such as drop-off and
pick-up times and locations) and expectations. Class lists will be posted on the
school’s lobby doors on Monday, August 29th at 3:00pm.

There will be a sign-in sheet at the meeting. Please sign in on your child’s class
sign-in sheet. We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Bowling, Ms. Sparks and Ms. Student

Camellia’s First Grade Teachers


